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RESOLUTION

Resolved, to accept the resignation of Nicole Prontelli from the position of Clerk to the Building
Department effective September 7, 2018.



Town of Putnam Valley
Town Board

265 Oscawana Lake Road
Putnam Valley, NY 10579

August 17, 2018
Re: Letter of Resignation

Dear Town Board,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the position of Clerk to the Building Department
for the Town of Putnam Valley, effective three weeks from today August 17, 2018. My last day of
employment with the Town will be September 7, 2018.

During my time working for the Town, | have been fortunate for the opportunity to grow and learn.
Your guidance and support throughout my ten years at Putnam Valley has prepared me well for the

future.

Thank you and please let me know how I can help during this transition period.

All the Best,

I IR AU YR

Nicole Prontelli
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RESOLUTION

Resolved to hire Fred finger as Temporary building Inspector effective 10/29/18 at $26,00 per
hour with no benefits.



WILLIAM J. FLORENCE, JR.

COUNSELLOR AT LAW
ONE PARK PLACE, SUITE 300, PEEKSKILL, N.Y, 10566

(214) 737-700I

FAX: (914) 737-7077 ' RICHARD J. O'KEEFFE
E-MAIL: WILLIAMFLORENCE@MAC.COM TOLL FREE: (866) 838-0078 OF COUNSEL
MEMO
TO: Putnam Valley Town Board
FROM: William J. Florence, Jr., Esq.
SUBJECT: Snow Plowing of Private Road

DATE: October 29, 2018

I'have run into a barrier on the ‘snow plowing of private roads’ district formation.
Section 190 of the Town Law authorizes the removal of snow, among matters, such as park
lighting, drainage, water and all its processes, sidewalks, refuse aquatic plant growth
control, ambulance, and watershed.

Section 198 gives the Town Board Authority to form the several above-mentioned
districts. However, when it came to snow removal (§ 198-7) it limits the snow removal to
sidewalks.

Further research reveals that this idea was attempted in the 1990’s without success.
The solution is a home rule request to our State Legislature for a Special Amendment to
§198(7) of the Town Law to include a road snowplowing district.

I await your further instructions.



RESOLUTION

Resolved to appoint Anthony Williams as ad hoc member of the Planning Board effective
immediately for the remainder of the year until 12/31/18.



